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                                                                                                                                      Marktredwitz, 10.07.2016 
 
 
Subject: Findings of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee - ACCC/C/2012/71 
 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee,  

 

We thank you for the draft findings in case ACCC/2012/71 and welcome your conclusions.  

 

As communicant I would like to keep open the option of giving a response to the Party's feedback,  

if any, on these findings and will do so as soon as possible after receiving these.  

We suggest that given the "conditional" nature of the findings in paragraphs 115-117 and their 

relation to actual procedures regarding the Temelin NPP, the draft recommendations currently listed 

under headings (ii) and (iii) of  paragraphs 118 (a) are grouped into a new subheading  

"(b) Practical steps to ensure that:".  

In this way, this would address future actual procedures and steps as to permitting Temelin NPP 

(which are subject to in relevant findings).   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brigitte Artmann 
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